
 

 

 

Monday 21st February 2022 

 

Dear Family,  

WORLD BOOK DAY  

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March to celebrate the joy and value of books and 

reading, especially for children. It is held in more than 100 countries around the world. Riverside 

Primary School will be celebrating this great event on Thursday 3rd March 2022, by asking children to 

attend school dressed as their favourite book character. This will be an exciting day for all, filled with 

fun World Book Day activities.  

There will be prizes given for the most original costume in each class.  

If you would like to find out more information about World Book Day, there are ideas, activities and 

resources at: https://www.worldbookday.com/2020/03/book-ideas-hub-brilliant-stay-at-home-ideas-

free-resources/  

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Nawaz 
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